
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  

FOSMs events 

A huge well done to all the children on their 

sponsored run efforts.  They were amazing.  A 

huge thank you too to Mr Ellis, Mrs Walker 

and Mrs Lauchlan for making it happen.  

Please see the attached poster for information 

on the other FOSMs fundraising events this 

term.  
 

Jewellery 

Please note that earrings and other jewellery 

cannot be worn for PE.  We have had some 

updated advice from the local authority 

stating that children must remove their 

earrings by themselves or have them removed 

at home before coming in on a PE day.  

Please can this advice be adhered to. Thank 

you.   
 

Cake stall 

Our Year 5 children are holding a cake stall 

for charity as part of their Archbishop’s Young 

Leaders award.  This will be held on Thursday 

13th June in the hall at playtime.  All children 

are welcome to bring £1 for the stall for a 

yummy treat!   

 

Photograph Day 

Just a reminder that it is photograph day on 

Wednesday 12th June and Thursday 13th June 

next week.  Please check Class Dojo for the 

post that was added yesterday regarding all 

the arrangements.  Thank you! 

 

 

Jumpers, coats or sun hats?! 

Here is hoping that summer starts sometime 

soon!  It has been so changeable with the 

weather and the climate up at school is 

always so varied.  Please make sure that your 

child has all they need for the varying 

climates in a day at the moment!  They will 

still need jumpers etc at the moment for 

playing outside.  Thank you.  

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone.  

God bless, 

                                  

 Mrs Barber 

 Headteacher 


